
 

PIAA SWIMMING MEMO 

Date:  February 17, 2023 

From:  Melissa Nash Mertz, Associate Executive Director 

Subject: Arena Powerskin Carbon Duo Bottom 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to advise that the Arena Powerskin Carbon Duo Bottom 
(pictured below) is NOT LEGAL according to NFHS and PIAA rules.  As per NFHS rule 3-3-4 a: 
Only one suite shall be permitted in competition.   

 

 

 

 


